
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Date: 16 August 2024                             Enquiries: T Mbukushe 

RE-EXTENSION OF VALIDTY PERIOD FOR SIKOLWENI & HLOMBE ACCESS ROAD MAINTENANCE 
: UMZ/2024-25 /INFRA/CAP/006 
 
Bidders who responded to the above-mentioned bid are hereby notified of the following: 
 
The above-mentioned tender has been closed on the 25 June 2024; therefore, the validity period will lapse on the 24 September 

2024. This communication seeks to request an extension of validity period. 

It has become necessary for the municipality to extend the period of bid validity for a further 3 months, to 24 December 2024, in 

order to permit Umzimvubu Local Municipality to finalise the evaluation, adjudication and appointment of the service providers. 

Bid validity will be extended on the same terms and conditions, including pricing, as in the original bid. 

Any bidder which is not willing to extend the validity period of its bid to 24 December 2024 on the same terms and conditions may 

withdraw from the tender process by notification to Umzimvubu Local Municipality at the following email address: 

Mr. Mbukushe at mbukushe.themba@umzimvubu.gov,za not later than the 20 September 2024, should they not be sent within the 

stipulated time it will be concluded that the company agrees as such. 

For any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

______________________________ 
Mr. K. Mehlomakhulu 
Chief Finance Officer 
 

Approved by  

 

______________________________ 
GPT Nota 
Municipal Manager 
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